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18/01/2021  17:46:062020/5876/P INT Michael Wallace Even if this new attraction is 100% accessible for disabled people, which may not be possible due to the 

design of the site, by taking one of the more accessible areas of the market out of use for stall holders, it 

makes the wider market far less accessible for disabled people. If this is to go ahead, there needs to be a 

stipulation that the wider market must become fully and safely accessible.

It is vital to note that the only working accessible toilet in the market currently open to the public is in the 

basement which is the site of this proposal. Issues such as this have to be resolved, opening other current 

toilets and installing more accessible toilets to cope with the growth in the food and drink offer in the market. 

Disabled people, both locals and tourists need to be considered throughout the market as well as in this 

attraction. It needs to adopt inclusive design to ensure shared experience rather than having an entrance at 

the stepped area in the market with an accessible entrance via the lift at the entrance to the office work 

spaces.
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